

July 18, 2024

Michael Bender Business Advocate Common Sense Initiative 77 S. High St., 30th Floor Columbus, OH 43215-6117

Dear Mr. Bender:

Thank you for your review of the BIA for the rule package implementing HB 509 – School Psychologist Regulation and No Change (OAC 4732-1-01, 4732-1-02, 4732-1-03, 4732-1-04, 4732-1-05, 4732-1-06, 4732-1-07, 4732-1-08, 4732-1-09, 4732-1-10, 4732-1-11, 4732-1-12, 4732-1-13, 4732-2-01, 4732-2-02, 4732-3-01, 4732-5-01, 4732-5-02, 4732-7-01, 4732-9-01, 4732-9-02, 4732-9-02.1, 4732-9-03, 4732-9-04, 4732-9-05, 4732-9-06, 4732-11-01, 4732-11-03, 4732-13-01, 4732-13-02, 4732-13-03, 4732-13-04, 4732-15-01, 4732-17-01, 4732-17-01.1, 4732-17-01.2, 4732-17-02, 4732-17-03, 4732-17-04, 4732-19-01, and 4732-21-01)

Based upon your review, following which there were no recommendations to the State Board of Psychology for changing any of the rules, this office will proceed with the formal filing of these rules with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely

Aparna Zimmerman, Psy.D

Board President